

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, MATHURA ROAD JUNIOR SCHOOL CLASSES (I-V)

NEWSLETTER - APRIL'2020

Dear Parents,

Warm welcome to the first newsletter of this academic session!!

We all know that due to COVID—19 pandemic the whole country is in lockdown to stay safe. To turn this difficult time into a golden opportunity in accordance with the guidelines of the HRD Ministry, Our school has stepped in to provide education to our students through a digital platform.

We shall continue to make our students learn and grow through everything they experience during the day and have fun being at home through our online sessions making best possible use of technology.

Also the lessons, hands on activities, video shoots are meticulously planned which will sharpen their talent, skills and abilities giving them chance to smile and realize the dream of EK Bharat Shrestha Bharat

With best wishes and prayers that we all remain safe and healthy, let's all gear up for a successful year ahead.

Ranjana Dean Headmistress

